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RESOLUTION NO. 2124 

BE IT RESOLVED, by the City of Salisbury, that the following individual is reappointed 
to the Historic District Commission for the term ending as indicated: 

Term Ending 

Barbara E. Loreman 12/31/2014 

. . 

The. above resolution was introduced, read and rassed at the regular meeting of the 
Council ofthe City of Salisbury held on the 1i day of December, 2011. . 

ATTEST: 

~d--~~r · ·. Brend~. Colegro~ ~ 
CITY CLERK 

~h~'~ 
. COUNCIL PRESIDENT 

APRROVED BY ME THIS 

-~--· zs+"""--·-· 
11_. day of ~~011. 

MAYOR 
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,. OFFICE MEMO 
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

To: John Pick 

From: Sherrell McBride 

Subject: Reappointment to the Historic District Commission 

Date: December 5, 2011 

Mayor Ireton would like to reappoint the following person to the Historic District Commission: 

Candidate 
Barbara E. Loreman 

Term 
12/3112014 

Member Since 
2010 

Ms. Loreman was appointed in 2010 to serve out the remaining term of Joey DiCarlo. 

Attached is a letter from Ms. Loreman and the Resolution necessary for her reappointment. 
Please forward this information to the City Council for the next City Council meeting. Please let 
me know if you have any questions. 

Attachments 

CC: Mayor Ireton 
Tom Stevenson 



Barbara E. Loreman 
503 N. Pinehurst Avenue 

Salisbury, Maryland 21801 

Office of the Mayor 
City of Salisbury 
125 North Division Street, Room 304 
Salisbury, Maryland 21801-4940 

RE: Historic District Commission 

Dear Mayor Ireton: 

December 1, 2011 

I would like to express my interest and desire to continue to serve on The Salisbury Historic 
District Commission. Having filled a position left vacant for immediate service this past year, 
my interest and concern for these districts continue to grow with pride in the hope of 
preserving and improving the quality oflife and service of our great little city. 

Having been in business as an interior designer and decorator serving the area for twenty-nine 
years, I have worked with licensed contractors, plumbers, electricians, landscapers, installers 
of every kind in all aspects of the design and home improvement field. 

While taking graduate classes under Dr. Ray Thompson at Salisbury State University in 1996, 
I studied Greek, Roman and Egyptian history, architecture, philosophy and art. 

Preserving our city's historical heritage in .urban design while encouraging the enhancement of 
quality neighborhoods in the Historic District, and beautifying the surrounding areas continues 
to be a prime and exciting adventure for me. 

I hope my knowledge and experience has been beneficial to the Historic District Commission. 
I would like the opportunity to continue to serve the city from which I have gained so much. 

Thank you for your consideration for another term as a Salisbury Historic District 
Commissioner. Please feel free to contact me at any time. My cell phone is 443-235-1090. · I 
await your response. 
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Barbara E. Loreman 


